
Greenville Public Library      Publicity & Promotions Committee 

Wednesday, October 13, 2021        Minutes 

 

 
1. Meeting was called to order by the Chair at 4:00. 
2. Members present:  Judy Cox, chair; Cindy Catron; Kyle Littlefield; Dale Martin, ex-officio; Jo 

Keillor, Library Director.  Absent:  Kayla Curry. 
3. Public comments: none 
4. Owl Program needs:  Jo Keillor reported that Rosie Baker is willing to handle the live-stream on 

the Library Facebook page for remote access to theOctober 26 program, to be held at the 
Bradford room at 7:00 p.m.  Cindy Catron will provide treats.  In-person attendance will be 
limited to 50, per Covid restrictions. Publicity has included emailing (known) local birders. 

5. Friends of the Library discussion:  Judy Cox distributed a list of possible considerations for the 
Steering Committee (a short-term group who would lay the groundwork for the actual 
advocacy/volunteer fundraising group we envision the FOL becoming  – setting up the structure 
and appointing a nominating committee for officers).  Other names were suggested and then 
our committee spent some time sifting and ranking.  The list of names and duties will be 
presented at the October 14 Library Board meeting for further suggestions and/or 
names.  Potential steering committee members will then be contacted to determine their 
interest in serving. 

6. As time expired, a motion to adjourn was seconded and approved at 5:00. 

 

Secretary pro tem, Dale Martin 

 


